
I oppose SB240 and SB241. 

 

At a time when our politics are polarizing, allowing politicians to gerrymander to create even more 

polarized districts harms all of us. And prevents the competitive debate of ideas and compromise that we 

need. 

 

I urge you to reconsider these manipulated NH Senate and Council maps and to draw fair maps based on 

independent, non-partisan input and factors that bind our communities across partisan divides like our 

school districts, hospital cachements, and public health networks. 

 

Scott Daniel Kusch 

1 Main Street  

Center Sandwich, NH 03227 


